
From: Todd, Michael (Mike) <mictodd@med.umich.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2021 10:44 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Cc: 'noelleatodd@gmail.com' <noelleatodd@gmail.com> 
Subject: 1302 Prescott - ZBA review 
 
 
RE: 1302 Prescott - ZBA review 
City of Ann Arbor 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
Dear Board Members, 
We are in favor of the proposed 2 story addition & renovation of the house at 1302 Prescott. It is our 
opinion that this project will improve both the aesthetics and property values of our neighborhood. 
Please approve the setback variance to permit the 2nd floor addition. 
Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions. 
Thank you, 
Michael Todd 
1300 Prescott Ave 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
Michael J. Todd, MD 
Assistant Professor 
Director, Emergency Radiology 
Department of Radiology, Division of Emergency Radiology 
1500 E. Medical Center Drive, TC B1 141 Ann Arbor, MI 48109 
(734) 936-8769 – office // (269) 223-9466 – mobile // tdirec – 0440-210) 734(  
mictodd@med.umich.edu 
 

 

********************************************************** 
Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for urgent or sensitive 
issues  
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